
December 14, 2020 

 

The Rich Township Board met at the Township Hall. The meeting was called to order by 

Supervisor Scheuer at 7 pm. We recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Members Present: Curell, Harvey, Mohr, Running, Scheuer. Members Absent: None. 

Visitors: Jack & Joan Knowlton, Mark Jaruzel, Ron Randall. 

Motion by Harvey, supported by Curell to approve the agenda. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Scheuer to accept into record the minutes of the 

November meeting as drafted. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Running, supported by Scheuer to accept into record the Treasurers’ Report as 

presented. MOTION CARRIED.   

 Motion by Scheuer, supported by Harvey to pay the monthly bills as follows: from the 

General Fund, $40,350.45 with checks numbered 13391 through 13429. MOTION CARRIED. 

and from the Cemetery Fund, $140.20 with checks numbered 1144 & 1145. MOTION 

CARRIED. 

Unfinished Business: 

 The December Board of Review will meet tomorrow, Tuesday, Dec 15 at 4 pm. 

 The pavilion is completed. There was discussion about how to handle rental and also 

about renting porta-johns for the summer. No decisions were made, we will discuss again. 

 Resolution by Curell, supported by Mohr to adopt the Zoning Ordinance Amendment that 

allows caregivers to operate as a home occupation. Upon roll call vote, all members voted ‘yes’. 

 New Business: 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Scheuer to set Township Board 2021 Meeting dates for 

the 2nd Monday of each month. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Scheuer, supported by Mohr to reappoint Gary Curell, Gary Harvey, Krystal 

LaBair, and Darlene Lott to serve on the Planning Commission for 2021 and 2022. MOTION 

CARRIED. 

 Motion by Mohr, supported by Curell to approve the purchase of new software requested 

by the assessor. MOTION CARRIED.  

 There were no zoning permits issued since the last meeting. 

 Public comment received about the status of the Binden Road bridge and a problem with 

a culvert on Millington Road between Dale Linder property and Mowatt Road. Scheuer will have 

road commission look into it.  

 Motion by Mohr, supported by Scheuer to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 8:38 pm. 

 

 

 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 

Pamela Running, Clerk    David Scheuer, Supervisor 

 


